


 

 

SENSITIVE - INTERNAL

Advise: 
Risks relating to EICRs (Electrical Inspections) to be considered when the 
Homes Committee is established and a specific risk register developed. 
 
Assure: 
CEC members reviewed the Altair External Governance Review, findings and 
recommendations. CEC members were supportive of the suggested 
governance improvements. 
 
For information: Video on the North Region Tenancy, Neighbourhood and 
Estate Management: 
 
Tenancy, Neighbourhood & Estate Management North Region Jan 25 
 
 

for the legacy OHG housing stock however, members 
acknowledged the scale of the challenge and plans in place to 
progress further. 

 The Committee received a case study whereby a member of 
staff responded to a cry for help and helped save a resident’s 
life. Members commended this member of staff for his quick 
response and bravery. 

 Call Centre wait times in London were too long, but members 
noted that calls were now being overflowed to the Carlisle 
Customer Service Centre to assist. 

 TRGL overall customer satisfaction had declined from 61.2% in 
June to 58.7% in September 2024 but there are signs of 
improvement in Q3. 

 Of the 57 actions in the Customer Experience Improvement 
Plan, 11 were complete, 37 were on track and 6 actions were 
yet to start. 

 Regarding the Customer Engagement and Involvement report, 
in total, 81 customers had been involved in strategic co-design 
and 4624 consulted with, resulting in 143 recommendations 
made by residents to influence service and 120 had been 
actioned to date. 

 Customers would be engaged, and their input would form part 
of the new Customer Influence Framework, through co-creation 
with Riverside. 

 The teams were currently working towards a new combined 
Customer Influence Framework that would launch in April 2025 
and homeowner involvement and engagement would be 
enhanced as part of this, in line with the Home Ownership 
Improvement Plan. 

 The Income Collection Improvement Plan Update reported an 
overall positive position. The London region required further 
improvement though had started to stabilise and additional 
resources would be considered to support additional 
improvements. An improvement plan was in place for the 
London area to address concerns.  


























